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To all concerned stakeholders, 
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 Contact: Yasuhisa Saito, CFO 

                         (Phone: +81-3-5718-1655)       
                                                                                                             

 

Asteria Meets All Criteria for Tokyo Stock Exchange’s  
New Top-Tier “Prime Market” 

 
  Tokyo -- July 12, 2021 -- Asteria Corporation hereby announces that we received a 
notification dated July 9 from Tokyo Stock Exchange Inc. that we met all the criteria 
(the number of tradable shares, market capitalization of tradable shares, ratio of 
tradable shares and trading value) for listing in the top-tier “Prime Market”, which is 
scheduled to launch in April 2022. This is the result of an initial assessment of 
compliance with the listing standards for new market segments*. 
 
* Due to the planned overhaul of the Tokyo Stock Exchange on April 4, 2022, the current four-section structure (First Section, 
Second Section, Mothers and JASDAQ) will be reorganized into three new market segments (Prime Market, Standard Market 
and Growth Market) based on clear concepts. The Prime Market targets companies which center their business on constructive 
dialogue with global investors, while the Standard Market is oriented toward companies with sufficient liquidity and governance 
levels to be investment instruments in a public market. The Growth Market is geared to companies with high growth potential.  
 
 
Source: “Looking Toward the Transition to New Market Segments” from the Tokyo Stock Exchange 
website  
https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/announce/20210413_index.html 

 
 
 
 


